
 
 
 

 

N O T I C E 
 
To: All Shareholders and Residents     October 21st, 2021  
 
From: Stillman Property Management - Jenna Guiliano, Property Manager  
 
Re: Full Complex Driveway Project   
 

 
Please be reminded that Phase 2 of the driveway project is commencing on Monday, 
October 25th, 2021, weather permitting.  
 
If it should rain the week of the project, it will be delayed until Monday, November 1st, 
2021. 
 
Phase 2 will consist of milling, paving and striping parking Lots A, C, I, H and D, in that 
order. Parking Lot I will be milled and paved from the entrance to the first two spaces.  
 
On Monday, lots A, C, I, H will be milled and then paved and striped on Tuesday and 
Wednesday. On Wednesday, October 27th, lot D will be milled then paved and striped 
on Thursday, October 28th.  
 

Please keep in mind this schedule is dependent on weather conditions.  
 
Parking in the lots being worked on will not be permitted for at least 48 hours as that 
is how long it takes to fully dry and cure after the paving is completed.  
 
Affected cars must be removed from the parking lot no later than 8:30 am each 
morning. A notice will be sent to all affected residents the night before work 
commences in their parking lot, so they know to move their car to the street. Once the 
barricades are removed from the affected lots, residents are welcome to park back in 
their spaces.  
 
We thank you in advance for your anticipated cooperation in this matter and look 
forward to this project being completed for all to enjoy the newly maintained parking 
lots.  
 
Management    


